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From: Greg at PollenLeoc Plus [greg@pellenlocplus.com)
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 12:02 PM

To: Prather, Stacy

Subject: Corporation Name Enviropure

Stacy:

Thank you for your expediency. Please confirm the receipt of this email.

I Gregory A. Morakeas President of Enviropure Corporation believe that the names are
different enough to pursue. Also, please note that we have a trade mark on Enviropure for
over 10 years. I will have my attorney resubmitt the articles today October 24, 2008

I thank you for your time. Should you have further gquestions please feel free to contact
me at 239-784-0681.

Respectfully,

Gregory A. Morakeas
President

Envircpure Corporatiocn
Office: 615-383-5218
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